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I wish pubic comments were reserved for people in the room, email, snail mail and phone messages. I'm a great
proponent of Zoom participation, but our democracy cannot continue to function with verbal assaults and off-topic
disruptions. Our meetings are not public soap boxes in the town square!

Thank you City Council Members for restoring democracy in Sebastopol.

Kathy Oetinger
Planning Commission





